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Dear Corps members, 
 
 I will be brief again. This is a reminder that Randy Russell’s Hammer-in and food fest is next 
weekend (Saturday) the 28th. I’ll bet you forgot all about it. Record the Cats game and watch it 
when you get home. 
 
 If you plan on going to Pennsylvania for the spring interstate shoot, be sure to let me know 
ASAP. 
 
 The weather is improving so dust off your long barreled buddy and get to practicing. Tryouts 
are just around the corner. 
 
 Get on the phone and call a potential new Corps member. Invite him to the Spring shoot. 
 
 I hope to see you soon!!! 

 Wayne 
 


